Superintendent’s Report

April 27th,  2015
        I.
    May 4th Site Visits
Monday morning on May 4th at 8:30, we will collect at the Central Office to organize as a group and leave for Brooks Elementary as our first stop at 9:00.  From there, we will then travel to Bowling Green to visit two additional schools; Jody Richards and Richardsville Elementary Schools.  Transportation will be provided in the event you want to ride together, however, it certainly isn’t mandatory if you would prefer to drive separately.
        II.      Out-of-district meetings
March 25th – OVEC; Shelbyville

April 13th – Frankfort; KASA Governance Committee
April 17th – Frankfort; Delivery of District Facilities Plan
April 24th – Frankfort; Born Learning Grant Recipient 
III. Principal’s Meeting Agenda
*See Attached
        IV.     Program Director’s Meeting
*See Attached
         V.    Advisory Council Agenda
*See Attached
        VI.    KSBA Training on Board Member Responsibilities and Ethics
This training has been set with KSBA and trainer Jean Crowley for Thursday June 11th beginning at 6:30 and lasting until 7:45.  This is also the date of the scheduled work-session and traditionally, this meeting has been used for preliminary discussion relating to the evaluation of the Superintendent before formally adopting the summative report at the general meeting in June. 
      VII.     LG&E/KU Rate Hikes
Although not officially determined, it looks as if our efforts to join the coalition of school districts affected by rate increases has in fact worked to our benefit as it was announced on Tuesday that the original plan no longer exists and that any planned increases would be minimal and that to recover costs of service.
      VIII.      Superintendent Evaluation 

Traditionally, I’ve provided the Board of Education with documents, evidence of performance objectives, and additional material at the May board meeting in preparation for the June discussion.  Because of the different format included SPGES, the focus is placed on meeting growth objectives and evidence of strategies and events addressing those specific components, rather providing an entire portfolio of all components in their entirety.  Because we have two board members who have never participated in this process, I would like specific direction as to what the expectations are relating to the evidence I intend to provide.
